
From: Amy Henry <Amy.Henry@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:07 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Approval Request - BGCC Youth of the Year Event 3/3/22 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
This is to inform you that DPD employee, Ernest Bellamy, attended the BGCC Youth of the Year Event 
yesterday, March 3, 2022, in his official City capacity.  
 
  
Amy Henry 
Director of Human Resources 
Department of Planning and Development & Department of Housing 
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